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Our Hearty Greetings to all our members, well wishers and others. Month of April was hectic 

for the AAAWI Managing Committee and AAAWI Staff, as vigorous efforts are being made 

to commence Japanese Language Class, in May. In fact Mr. Purav & Mr. Agrawal made a 

dash to Pune to meet Osada San, Japanese Language Advisor for West India. Read his report 

in his own words. 

The Seminar on PONZI Scheme went on well.  Such seminars are need for the society in view  

of inability of watchdog organization like SEBI or RBI or IRDA to control unlawful activities. 

From all unofficial reports it seems clear that the year was good financially with impressive  

increase in FD’s. This is very encouraging and  augurs well for increasing activities towards  

Object of the Trust. 

There has been tremendous response and enthusiasm for sponsorship of Interns, so much so  

that HIDA & JETRO are showing appreciation.  Part of the reason is superb communication  

maintained by AAAWI. 

AAAWI is making a lot of effort in the Social/Cultural Exchange front. Be sure to read note  

prepared by our Committee Member Mr. Bomi Patel on LEX/Hippo Club. AAAWI would  

like his activity to be taken up. Some of our members like Mr. Jessia have participated in the  

past, and they can guide all those who are interested.  To Download brochure go to home page  

www.aaawi.org 

 

HIDA has announced the Management Training courses EPCM & PQM for this financial  

year. The Prog Outline and the Application Forms have been uploaded to our website. 

 

Do take a note of our feature “In lighter vein” 

 

     Sincerely 

Prasad Patwardhan,   

Editor 

Report by Mr. Purav –Meeting with Osada San 

      Myself and Anjani Agarwal visited Tilak Maharashtra Vidyapeeth Pune 

on 11th April 2015 on mission Japanese Language course. 

We had a successful meeting with Osada san on Japanese Language 

initiative by AAAWI. Many new tips were given which were useful, such as 

1.  Various Books and Visual Cards specially used by teachers which we 

have to Order from Japan. 

2. The books we have ordered from Goyal 

Publication Delhi are not enough for this preliminary course.We need 

to order second set also. 

3.  List of various important websites available on 

Language practices and assisting this course are available with us now. 

4.  A book directory, on Japanese language is also given by her by marking 

necessary books which we need to order for better teaching. 

Ms Osada has mentioned her availability on 8th, 9th, 10th May in case 

we plan to announce JLPT course inauguration.She will be leaving for 

Japan for a summer Holiday till June 14th 2015.We can check with 

Mitani san and decide a date for the same. 

Her assistant Kenzi san was also present during meeting. We 

requested both of them to join with us for the lunch. Both of them 

were kind enough to be with us and shared many more useful tips." 

http://www.aaawi.org/

